
The Housing Authority of the City of Newport, RI 

NOTICE OF INTENT – APRIL 8, 2025 

 

 

Project Name:        2024-2028 Capital Fund Program Projects  

Funding Source:   HUD Capital Fund Formula Grants 

 

On or about April 16, 2025, the Housing Authority of Newport will request authorization from 

The City of Newport to submit to the US Department of Housing and Urban Development a 

Request for Release of Funds for its 2024-2028 Capital Fund Program. As required by 24 CFR 58, 

the Housing Authority, through its Environmental Consultant, SAGE Environmental, has 

completed an Environmental Review for the projects financed by these grants. The project list and 

the environmental review are available online at www.newporthousing.org for all interested 

parties.  Comments by any interested party may be submitted to the Housing Authority by April 

15, 2025 at 12:00 p.m., in person, or by U.S. Mail to 120B Hillside Ave., Newport, RI  02840, 

Attn:  2024-2028 CFP ENVIRO or by email to dbonnenfant@npthousing.org 
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